
ALL-A-BLOOM 

2021 Schedule 
We  meet the 3rd Wednesday of every month, if that changes you will be notified.  

 

5/19/21- Visit T&R Garden Center (14867 Russell Road, Russell, IL 

60075).  Please meet at 9:45am at the garden 

Tony Edmunds will speak to us about garden soils and materials that we 

need to make our gardens grow.  His daughter Becky will talk to us about 

all kinds of plants and bulbs.  This is a new garden center for us to explore 

and they have all kinds of interesting garden art that is created by local 

artists and available for purchase.  

 

6/16/21- Garden visit to Therese Constant’s house, 5126 22nd Street, 

Kenosha, WI 53144.  There should be no difficulty parking because there 

is a long drive, park to the side so there is room to turn around instead of 

backing out.  She hopes to have lots of blooming flowers for us to look at.  

 

7/21/21- Visit some of our members’ gardens.  First picnic at Dawn 

Feldman-Brown’s yard and gardens.  (10169 Lakeshore Drive, Pleasant 

Prairie, WI 53158).  Then dessert will be at Susan Blackwell’s garden 

(5102 County Line Road, Racine, WI 53403).  Watch for an RSVP email 

and you are welcome to bring salads or desserts, sandwiches will be 

supplied.  

 

8/18/21- Visit Stein’s, 6300 Green Bay Rd, Kenosha, WI 53142 where 

some there will be talking to us about: Preparing our gardens for fall, 

What bulbs and perennials to plant in fall, What mums will do well in fall 

and last through the winter, Tools will make gardening easier, Garden art 

for extra interest and beauty in the garden and yard, Plants and grasses 

that will add beauty in the winter 



 

9/15/21- Visit the Hawthorne Hollow (880 Green Bay Rd, Kenosha, WI 

53144).  We will be going on the Heritage Tour and Ozanne Outpost.  It 

includes the Pike House, Heritage Farmstead, organic gardens, chickens 

and bees. We can also explore the ‘usual’ places that they have to offer.  

Donation of $6 per person for the tour, collected at the meeting 

beforehand. 

 

10/20/21 TBA 

 

 

Please remember to follow these precautions at any off-campus 

events: 

• Please do not attend if you’re feeling ill, particularly symptoms consistent 
with Covid-19. 

• Please follow social / physical distancing. 
• Please wear a face covering. 

 


